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To Miss Giles,
I was very happy to see so many of the Reception children had written letters to me. I loved hearing about all of the fun activities they have been doing at home with their family. Their letters have helped me gain more conifdence and I am happy to tell you that I have climbed the spout again! 
I hope to hear from you all again soon. 

Love, 
Incy Wincy Spider.
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